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GREENLIGHTS LED LIGHT BULB PROGRAM IS BACK:
BUY EXTREMELY DISCOUNTED LED LIGHT BULBS AND
SAVE MONEY ON YOUR ELECTRIC BILLS!
 
April 28, 2017 (Telluride, CO) – EcoAction Partners is excited to announce the third year of Greenlights, a rebate program sponsored by San Miguel Power Association (SMPA), the Telluride Foundation, participating governments and EcoAction Partners. The program will allow participating area residents and businesses the opportunity to purchase LED light bulbs at an extremely discounted rate of up to 75% off through our partners and suppliers, Alternative Power Enterprises and Ace Hardware. Participating areas include the towns of: Telluride, Mountain Village, Ridgway, Ouray, Nucla, Rico and Naturita. Also, the following counties in SMPA territory are participating: San Miguel, Ouray, Dolores and Montrose County.
 
Greenlights is a partnership program between SMPA, regional governments and the Telluride Foundation. The purpose of Greenlights is to assist residents and businesses with converting their lighting to LED bulbs in an effort to support the region’s commitment to energy efficiency and the environment.
 
Many perks come to light when switching over to LED light bulbs, and the Greenlights program gives you the chance to buy an LED light bulb at up to 75% off the retail value. Each light bulb you purchase can save you up to $80 in electricity costs over the lifetime of the bulb1. If you think about how many light bulbs are in your home or business, this can be a huge money savings just by switching to LED light bulbs. Locally, San Miguel County’s Annual Energy Report for County Facilities found that LED lighting retrofit projects continued to show the greatest level of energy savings for their facilities. The largest undertaking in this regard in 2014 was the Sheriff Admin-Jail facility. In 2013, the County expended $34,229 on electricity costs for that building. The current energy savings after the LED install is tracking at about 27% and will represent about a $9,242 savings annually. Finally, a great advantage of switching to LED light bulbs is that they use only about 25 percent of the energy compared to an incandescent or halogen light bulb, and LED’s last eight to 25 times longer 3. LED’s are an easy way to contribute to energy efficiency and the environment.
 
The Greenlights program’s mission is to encourage participating area residents and businesses to switch over to LED light bulbs to save money, reduce energy use and ultimately help the environment. The program will launch on May 1, 2017 and continue through June 11, 2017.
 
For more information about the program and to purchase discounted LED light bulbs visit www.ecoactionpartners.org/greenlights.
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